June 15th, 2025

Dear Students and Parents joining our IAA Community,

The IAA Staff and Students are looking forward to welcoming you to our school community and getting to know you better. Please save the date for IAA’s Secondary School Orientation.

New Student and Parent Orientation – Grades 6 to 11 Students
Wednesday August 20th, 2025
10am – 12pm 
Dr. Mohammad Hamdan’s Theatre	Comment by Zena Muhtaseb: Natasha – check spelling

We recommend for you to attend this orientation for the following reasons:

Students will:
1. meet the Pastoral Counsellors who will support them in their transition to Secondary School, particularly during the first month.
1. interact with their Grade Leaders and other new students.
1. have a tour of the IAA School Campus.

Parents will: 
1. learn about many aspects of IAA such as bus transport, cafeteria, Parent Teacher Association and school events.
1. have an opportunity to meet other new parents.

Parents and students will:
1. meet the Secondary Principal and other School Leaders.
1. learn about opportunities at IAA for sports and co-curricular activities. 

Please contact z.muhtaseb@iaa.edu.jo with any questions you may have about this orientation session. Also check the IAA website regularly for updated information and important dates regarding the upcoming school year.

We very much look forward to meeting you and your child on orientation day.

Wishing you a wonderful summer,



Zena Muhtaseb
Deputy Head of Secondary – Teaching & Learning
